
November is upon us as we head into the winter 
season. There are several events this month including 
breakfast, all veterans meal, meat shoot and 
hamburger steak night. I hope to see you at this 
events.   I want to wish everyone a happy 
Thanksgiving and hope you get to spend it with 
friends and loved ones.   

Every Friday is trivia night at the post. This free 
event is fun for everyone. I urge you to check it out.  

I want to thank everyone who supported the 
bouncing Betty last month. This is one of our biggest 
fundraising events of year.

Happy Veterans Day and God bless

COMMANDER’S CORNER

FOR GOD AND COUNTRY-
      DAVE OGBURN - COMMANDER

AMERICAN LEGION
    Post 146             931-852-4413

    November  2024   Newsletter
      Volume  24            Issue 3

www.tnpost146.org

ROLL CALL = 2025
Legion =  140/216 = 65%
Auxiliary =  75/126  = 60%
S.A.L. =  62/112  = 55%
Riders =  21 members 

SICK LIST
Deb Wilkewitz

Annegret Wilson

    HONOR GUARD ACTIVITIES
20 Sept -  17 Oct

9 Sept - Tes Kasmeier
-Emmaline Stutts Cem
11 Oct - Color Guard
-Loretto Oktoberfest

12 Oct - Tunnels 2 Towers Service
-Rotary Park, L’Burg

14 Oct - Jessie Greene
-Fullers Chapel Cem

DEATHS
L.C. Stewart

Tom Freeze

Mark Fisher

Warren Davis

  Father of Annette Luffman

Elenora Luffman

Mother of Tommy Luffman

(Our Condolences to these Families)

 

WORDS FROM THE HEART
    Greetings to all Legionnaires, Auxiliary and 

Sons of the American Legion!  Well, November, the 
11th month of our calendar year is here.  Two very 
important holidays will be observed this month: 
Veterans Day and Thanksgiving.

     Veterans Day is always observed on the 
11th, with various activities planned, from parades 
and speeches to quieter observance and Prayer.  
We should always be thankful for our Veterans, 
both living and passed on, for all their sacrifices 
made to keep our Country Free and Safe.  Thank 
you all!  "SALUTE" 

     Thanksgiving is also a day of Thanks and 
Prayers.  This day dates back to long before we 
were ever a nation, when our forefathers gathered 
on a day to thank GOD for such a bountiful harvest 
in this, their new land.  As it was those years and 
years ago, let us continue to give Thanks on this 
special day.  Let's strive to be Thankful on every 
other day as we thank GOD ALMIGHTY for all we 
have! AMEN

FOR GOD & COUNTRY …
                   Wayne Martin, Chaplain  

   

Prayer: "Almighty GOD, we do thank Thee 
and continue to give Thanks for all the 
wonderful Blessings and Freedoms we 
receive in our daily lives. Be with us always.” 
AMEN

Bible verses  Psalms 92; 1: "It is a good thing 
to give thanks unto the LORD, and to sing 
praises unto Thy name, O most high."



CANTEEN CHATTER
Hello to All from your Canteen,

Welcome November!  Check out our calendar and see all the things we have going.  It is 
always packed full at this time of year.  I know there is something for everyone.  Enjoy the 
Thanksgiving holidays with your families, and remember to pray for all our Veterans and active 
military especially at this time of year.  Come out and enjoy a live band with us on the 30th 
when Bama Border plays.  Come on out to the canteen, sit down, drink a cold beverage, and 
talk.  We have pool, bowling, darts; and we have had a blast with our trivia nights!  

 “See You There”
FOR GOD & COUNTRY……Patsy, Peanut, & Nicki

AUXILIARY NEWSHello Everyone!
  Hello Fall!  As we come into the holiday season, our legion calendar always gets busy!!  

There are many great events: Hamburger Supper on the 2nd, Breakfast the 9th, Meat Shoot 
and Chicken Stew on the 16th and karaoke that evening, and our annual All Vet’s Dinner on 
the 23rd.  We would love to see you at any (or all) of the events.  Come support the legion 
family and lend a hand if you are able.  Please continue to pray for all our veterans and active 
duty military.  

FOR GOD & COUNTRY…..Nicki Hartsfield, President
S.A.L. NEWS

     Welcome to Fall!   Our next meeting will be Thursday Nov. 7th. Our Meat Shoot last month 
went well. Thanks to all that helped and attended. The Auxiliary and Legionnaires will be 
having theirs this month on the 16th. On Saturday Nov 2nd the Sons will be having our 2nd 
Annual Billy Richardson Memorial Hamburger Steak Dinner. Please spread the word and plan 
on attending. We will be serving from 5pm- 7pm. Don’t forget for those of you who haven't done 
so yet, 2025 Membership Dues are DUE and Payable. Contact myself or Jason Reed. See 
Y'all at the post.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY..Rick Frank..…S.A.L. Commander

Hello Legion Riders & Legion Family. I hope all of you enjoyed a beautiful October. A 
BIG Thank You to those of you who came out to our Swap Meet. A reminder that our meeting 
will be on Saturday Nov 2nd at 2:00pm. All are welcome. I hope everyone gets out and casts 
their vote for their candidate. It's a privilege some don't have. This month also gives us two of 
the most important Holidays in my life, Veterans Day & Thanksgiving. I hope you all celebrate 
them in your own fashion. Till the next time I see you.

FOR GOD & COUNTRY………Eric Osborn….Director

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL
OUR NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS!!!

LEGION RIDERS NEWS


